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Hello Jason
The Board is funded entirely by the annual licensing fees collected from licensed cadastral
surveyors.
Board members (except the Surveyor-General) fees are in accordance with the Cabinet Fees
Framework determined by the Government for paying members of statutory and other bodies in
which the Crown has an interest.
Regards
 

Phil Napper 
Secretary, 
Cadastral Surveyors Licensing Board of NZ
PO Box 1208 Wellington 6140
email: xxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxx.xx  Ph 
 
 
 

From: Jason Monkhouse [mailto:  
Sent: Thursday, 25 January 2024 9:18 AM
To: Anselm Haanen ; Philip Napper <xxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxx.xx>; Phil
Napper 
Subject: RE: Cabinet Fees Survey 2022/23
 
Hi Phil, Anselm
 
We’ve had a chat about whether the information on fees should be provided.  LINZ is not paying
the members, so we don’t think the information needs to be completed.
 
We will note this on the spreadsheet.
 
Thanks
 
Jason Monkhouse
Business Partner - Finance
Business and Commercial
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From: Anselm Haanen  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 5:28 PM
To: Philip Napper <xxxxxxxxx@xxxx.xxx.xx>; Phil Napper 
Cc: Jason Monkhouse 
Subject: FW: Cabinet Fees Survey 2022/23
 
Hi Phil,
 
It looks like the Board should respond to this, rather than me. 
I’m passing it on to you immediately, rather than going back to Jason, given the tight frame (and
sorry to you both, I was away yesterday and had several meetings today).
If you have any questions, then please contact Jason.
 
Jason, the CSLB sits outside LINZ as a separate statutory body (unlike the NZGB which is
administered within LINZ).  Phil is the secretary.
 
Cheers
Anselm
 

From: Jason Monkhouse  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 3:24 PM
To: Anselm Haanen 
Subject: Cabinet Fees Survey 2022/23
 
Hi Anselm
 
Can you please assist with completing the attached Cabinet Fees Survey for the Cadastral
Surveyors Licensing Board of NZ?  I couldn’t see in Tech1 that the board members are paid by
LINZ.  Are they paid from the licensing of cadastral surveyors?
 
If you could please get back by the end of Thursday, 25 January.
 
 
Thanks
 
Jason Monkhouse
Business Partner - Finance
Business and Commercial
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This message contains information, which may be in confidence and may be subject to
legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, use,
disseminate, distribute or copy this message. If you have received this message in error,
please notify us immediately (Phone 0800 665 463 or xxxx@xxxx.xxxx.xx ) and destroy the
original message. LINZ accepts no responsibility for changes to this email, or for any
attachments, after its transmission from LINZ. Thank You.
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